Official Opening of the Secretariat
of the European Law Institute

On 1 November 2011 the Secretariat of the recently founded European Law
Institute (ELI) has moved to its new premises in Vienna. To mark the occasion a
public presentation of the ELI, and of the work of the Secretariat, will be made on
17 November 2011 at 10 am in the presence and with the support of Viviane
Reding, Vice-President of the European Commission and EU Commissioner for
Justice, Fundamental Rights and Citizenship. More information on the event is
available on the Institute’s website.
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